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Take a look back on what's
happened this past month...



What's Been Growing in the Farm?

Chinese Eggplant Snap Peas

KaleTomatoes and Chilies



Pumpkin Painting
Our residents at Pilgrim Terrace Cooperative Homes painted the

Howden Pumpkins that were harvested! The event was facilitated by the
Resident Services Coordinator, Jenn Skinner. 



CSA Program is Growing!
The CSA membership, which is considered a donation, gives you

access to purchase a farm share of bag of produce, seedlings, and a
four-course meal. One of the main benefits of the program is that it is

100% tax deductible. 

Farm Share Produce

Giving Tuesday is slowly approaching,
November 29th. Your donation will help our
nonprofit provide healthy, living produce for
the community, feed low-income seniors and
people with disabilities,  in addition to
educating children about nutrition. 



Community Supported
Agriculture Members

receive a free, eco-friendly
reusable bag upon arrival!



$100

Donate and Make a Difference!

$25 $50

If you wish to help us
donate to support the
residents and future
projects, click the price
boxes, or the Donate
button to put in a
custom amount!

$10

@theterracefoundation

Schedule a Tour!
To request a personal tour,

please contact our Director of
Business Development, Joan

Curran, at
jcurran@theterracefoundation.o
rg, or message us on our social

media. 

Follow Us on Social Media

Please Donate

The Terrace Foundation Donation Page:
You can visit our website and click the ‘Donate’ button on the top right hand
corner
Amazon Smile 
By using our Amazon Smile link, Amazon will donate .5% of eligible purchases
to us with no extra cost or fees. 

Many Ways To Donate

Amazon Smile QR CodePaypal QR Code Website QR Code

Other


